
February 13, 1963 

Rabbi G, Felder 
8 Dalton Road 
Toronto, Ontario, Canada 

Dear Rabbi Felder: 

I recently received a letter from the committee in charge of 
distributing your books, notifying me that I had not submitted 
payment for one of them. 

Unfortunately, after reading the note I lost it. Since I do 
not know whom else to write to I am addressing this to you. 

I think you know how very mich I cherish your works, and I 
certainly would mever think of accepting one of your books without 
submitting payment immediately. 

Please, therefore, let me know how much I me you and what for, 
and then I will be able to check out what I have in my library and 
I shall be glad to do whatever both duty and my own pleasure in 
encouraging you require of me. 

With all best wishes. 

Sinerely, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 


